THOMAS TOWNSHIP
2022 DECEMBER BOARD OF REVIEW

The Thomas Township Board of Review will meet on December 13" 2022 starting at 2:00 pm.

The meeting will be held at the Thomas Township Municipal Office, located at 249 N. Miller Road.
Saginaw, MI. 48609

The purpose of the December Board of Review is to correct clerical errors or mutual mistakes of

facts, grant or deny exemption requests which were not previously denied at the 2022 March
Board of Review.

The Board of Review will not hear valuation appeals in December. Valuation appeals will be heard
on March 13" 14" and 17 of 2023.

The Board of Review’s open meeting is scheduled on:
Tuesday, December 13th, 2022
2:00 pm

Thomas Township will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services to individuals
with disabilities who pian to attend this public meeting. Persons interested in such services need
to contact the Thomas Township Clerk's Office at 249 N. Miller Road, Saginaw, Ml 48609, (989)
781-0130, at least five (5) working days prior to the meeting. In the case of a Special Mesting
where advanced notice of accommeodations is not possible, every reasonable effort will be made
to accommodate the disablad.

Posted: 12/02/2022



